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March 20, 2017 
 
TO:  Susan Kalter, Chairperson, Academic Senate 
 
FROM: Denise Wilson, Chair, Graduate Curriculum Committee  
 
RE: Executive Summary – Proposal to Delete the Clinical Nurse Leader Sequence in the Master 

of Science in Nursing 
 
The Graduate Curriculum Committee approved and is forwarding for Academic Senate consideration the 
attached proposal from Mennonite College of Nursing for the disestablishment of the Clinical Nurse Leader 
Sequence in the Master of Science in Nursing. 
 
Mennonite College of Nursing indicated that since the inception of the program there has been a steep 
decline in both student and employer demand for nurses prepared as Clinical Nurse Leaders.  They have had 
no applications in the past three years and no students are presently enrolled.   
 
The Graduate Curriculum Committee supports the proposal to delete the Clinical Nurse Leader Sequence. 
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